Deen Dayal Upadhyaya College

(University of Delhi)
Dated: 04.12.2017

Notice

All those Students of Semester 1I/IV of various courses,
who were detained from appearing in semester
examination held in May/June 2017 during the academic
session 2016-17 due to shortage of attendance, may seek
re-admission in the same course/semester during
Academic Session 2017-18, in which they had been
detained.

Such Students will be require to fulfill the attendance
requirement to be eligible to appear in semester I/IV, as
the case may be, examination during the Academic
Session 2017-18.

These Students may contact the office for re-admission

latest by 07.01.2018.
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